
COLD WEATHER COLLECTIONS 
 

It 's back...cooler weather and the opportunity 
to donate your outerwear, sweatshirts, whatever 
keeps a person warmer! Men, women’s, and 
kids.  Donations will be given to the various 
homeless outlets for distribution. Thank you in 
advance!! 

 
ENVELOPES 

 

If you didn’t indicate you would like offering 
envelopes for 2025 on you pledge card, but 
would like a box of envelopes, please sign up 
on the sheet on the table in the connection cen-
ter and a box of envelopes will be available for 
pick up during the month of December 
 

SOUP IS ON! 
 

Churches United has a fundraiser right now 
called Soup In A Jar, for $20 you can purchase 
a 32oz jar filled to the top with ingredients of 
delicious homemade soup.  
 

YEAR END GIFTS 
 

Please remember that all year end gifts for 2024 
must be in the office or postmarked by Decem-
ber 31st in order to be counted for this year. If 
making donations for 2024 and 2025, please 
make two checks. 

 
CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

 

Invite your grandparents! Invite your friends! In-
vite everyone! We are excited for our All Church 
Christmas Program during worship on December 
15th at 10:00 am. Our program will feature our 
Grace Kids and Youth, Grace UMC Choir, as we 
celebrate the Christmas season! 

 

 

FELLOWSHIP ASSISTANCE 
 

Help is needed serving fellowship on Sundays.  
There are women willing to mentor those who want 
to help, but don't know what is involved.  There is a 
sign up sheet on the table in the Welcome Center. 

 
REVERSE ADVENT CALENDAR 

 

Today begins the reverse advent calendar which can be 
found on the table in the Welcome Center.   Unlike an 
Advent calendar where you open doors to find choco-
lates you donate non-perishable food items to a shelter 
following a scripture reading.  On Christmas Eve please 
bring your box of food items to the Christmas Eve  
Service and it will be taken to an area shelter. 

 
ADVENT TEA 

 

The Advent Tea is December  7th  at 2:00 pm.  All 
women are invited and asked to  invite a friend.  
Please bring either a monetary donation or items for 
the food pantry.  There is a signup sheet for helping 
and bringing cookies.  If you have questions, please 
contact Pat Newgard, 701-367-0574.   
 

POINSETTIA order forms are on the table in the Welcome  
Center. 
 
NEW DIRECTORY information verification is requested.  
The new directory is on the table in the Welcome Center. 

Worship services at Grace are livestreamed on Facebook 
and on the Website: graceumcmoorhead.org 
 

Offering may be mailed to Grace UMC, 1120 17th Street 
South, Moorhead, MN  56560 
 

Offerings Online giving available through Givelify! Go to  
graceumcmoorhead.org/give and click the button to 
make your one time or recurring gift. 


